Dwellingup Primary School

10 Newton Street Dwellingup WA 6213 Telephone: 0895385100 ABN: 83956672417



Dear Parents / Home Tutors.

Firstly, thank you for all of the feedback that we have received this week. We appreciate that this is a learning curve for all of us!

We are appreciative that each situation is different and that children are individuals, have different strengths and weaknesses, have different interests and engage in learning activities accordingly.

We thank Mr Jason Jones, the new years 4/5/6 teacher for setting up Facebook pages for each class. We would encourage students / parents to access these pages and to share your ideas and experiences.

Some children have been off school for several weeks and holiday activities are restricted. If you wish you can continue to collect replenished boxes during the holidays. There is no pressure here; but the boxes will be prepared and will await your collection if this arrangement suits your situation.

Arrangements are as follows:

Workbox return to school.	Fridays 3.00pm – 5.00pm
	(including tomorrow)
Replenished workbox collection	Mondays 9.00am - 11.00am
	(including Monday 13th April

The school Library will be available for book borrowing on Mondays.

Please call if these times do not suit.

We can only be optimistic in regards to school resuming.

Please be reminded that it is our role to provide programs and resources for your child's education and to support you as much as we can. Again, we appreciate all communication. Wishing everyone a happy Easter.

Yours sincerely,

Colleen Sing Principal

9th April 2020

(My mobile 0488 225 888)